
Who can be nominated?
“Excellence in Education” Award Recipients must 
be teachers who have been in any of the Catholic 
Schools in the Diocese of Sioux City for 
five consecutive years or more.

“Good Shepherd” Award Recipients can be any 
school employee who has been employed in 
any of the Catholic Schools for five consecutive 
years or more. Previous years’ award winners 
have included school administrators, principals, 
administrative assistants, custodians, etc.

Who can submit 
nominations?
Anyone can nominate another person for either 
of the two awards. Examples include teachers 
nominating fellow teachers, PTO Organizations 
nominating school employees, parishioners 
nominating teachers and/or employees, etc. 

Parents are also encouraged to submit 
nominations!

Where can I find a 
Nomination Form?
Nomination forms can be found at 
www.scdiocese.org or by contacting the 
Catholic Schools office at 712-233-7527.

What documentation is 
required?
“Excellence in Education” Nominations must include:
	 •  Nomination Form
	 •  A letter from the nominator(s) detailing why the 
	 nominee should be chosen for the award.
	 •  A letter of support from school principal and/or 
	 president
	 •  A letter from additional supporter (pastor, fellow 
	 teacher, parent, etc.) “Good Shepherd” 
	 Nominations must include:
	 	 •  Nomination Form
	 	 •  A letter from the nominator(s) detailing why 
		  the nominee should be chosen for the 
		  award.
	 	 •  A letter of support from school principal 
		  and/or president
	 	 •  A letter from additional supporter (pastor, 
	 	 fellow employee, parent, etc.)

I nominated someone last 
year but they were not 
chosen. Can I nominate them 
again this year?
All nomination documents from 2018 are still on file 
and can be submitted for consideration in 2019. 
Please fill out the “Re-Nomination Form” and submit by 
the deadline for deliberation.

Need More Information? Contact The Catholic Schools Office
712-233-7543 or e-mail dawna@scdiocese.org

Bishop’s Dinner
FAQs

Deadline for Submissions: 
March 15, 2020


